
My dearest Arianna, 

I’m not sure if you got my last letter but realise you must be very busy. 

I was wondering if you have heard any more words about the necklace and the rings of Barell, 

Aldones and Maria.  My sources tell me that is looks like it was stolen somewhere in the Navarr 

lands of Therunin.   I would have thought by bandits,  I do not know if the militia or maybe the iron 

raptors have any more information. 

If we could recover the stolen artefact somehow, and build a great work to house them, then it would 

realise the prestige of the League and of our beloved Tassato. 

I am sorry to put upon you, but I hope you are well. 

All my love 

Uncle Iago 


